
Notice of Receipt of Prospective Petition and Ballot Title 
 
Notice is hereby given that a Prospective Petition, which was determined to comply with constitutional 
requirements, and Ballot Title have been filed with the County Clerk of Baker County, Oregon on July 7, 2025, 
for inclusion on the next scheduled election, which shall be determined after signature verification shows the 
petition contains the required number of signatures.  Any registered voter may file a petition for review of this 
ballot title in Baker County Circuit Court no later than 5:00 p.m. July 16, 2025.  Should a petition be filed, the 
filing voter shall notify the County Clerk by 5:00 p.m. the first business day after the petition is filed pursuant 
to ORS 250.195. 
 
The following shall be the ballot title: 
 
Caption: Community input for certain event center projects in Baker County 
 
Question: Shall there be a community vote prior to certain event center projects being approved in Baker 
County? 
 
Summary: If passed, this ordinance would trigger a vote by Baker County citizens of event center projects 
that exceed one million dollars in total construction costs if any of the following apply: (i) the project requires 
an increase in taxes, (ii) the project may require Baker County to hire additional employees, or (iii) for projects 
that may condemn existing residential homes or farmlands through eminent domain. 
 
Published pursuant to ORS 250.175(5)(a) by Stefanie L. Kirby, Baker County Clerk 


